

Dear Colleagues,

Please, allow me to introduce you and your students our new Master program in Horticulture.

This English language program is devoted to all students, who graduated in an academic BSc/ MSc or equivalent degree in agricultural / life or related sciences and have appropriate language knowledge.

Hungary is a beautiful country in the heart of Europe. The capital, Budapest offers an ideal background for foreign students to learn culture and history beside professional skills. The Faculty of Horticultural Science at Corvinus University of Budapest is one of the most prominent and well known European institutions of good reputation in horticultural sciences.

The MSc Horticulture program offers knowledge in horticultural and natural sciences, interdisciplinary aspects, an up-to-date basic knowledge and practical skills. Beside the special horticultural modules (ornamentals, fruits, medicinal plants, vegetables, grape and wine) the study program includes genetics, physiology, ecology, biometry and related subjects. During the study students have theoretical lectures, individual preparation work, laboratory and farm practices. Field trips providing an overview on the Hungarian horticulture and landscape is organised. There is a quite large freedom of the students in choosing courses according the personal interest. The dissertation is based on individual research work and should be defended at the end of the 4th semester. During preparation of the thesis, they learn research practice, solving problems, synthesis results, thus, a possible PhD study is grounded.

At the beginning of the course we offer a professional English language modul for helping the student in preparation.

Further details on application and scientific background with a sample curriculum, application form and prices can be found at our website:

http://www.uni-corvinus.hu/index.php?id=44964

Please remember, that the application deadline is the 2nd of April.

My colleagues will be pleased to answer further questions of you or your students:

zsuzsa.kothencz@uni-corvinus.hu

We are waiting for your students to visit our wonderful country and obtain up-to date skills in horticultural science! Thank you for your contribution and co-operation!

Best regards,

Prof. Dr. Károly Hrotkó

Dean of the Faculty of Horticultural Science